COVID-19 UPDATE

NEWMARKET.CA/COVID19

At the time of publication, all information below is accurate. However with the changing regulations during the
pandemic, programs and events may change. For the most up to date information visit newmarket.ca/covid19

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Council Meeting
When: Monday, March 7 at 1 p.m.

All meetings will be streamed live online at
newmarket.ca/meetings. All meetings will also be
recorded and archived online.

NEW PROVINCIAL MEASURES AS OF MARCH 1
With key public health and health system indicators
continuing to improve, Newmarket has lifted proof of
vaccination and capacity limits in all its facilities with
guidance from the Province of Ontario. Face coverings
in indoor public settings and physical distancing
requirements remain in place, with exceptions for those
who are participating in specific recreation programs.
Please conduct a self-health assessment for COVID-19
prior to entering any facility. If you are experiencing
symptoms, please refrain from entering until they
have subsided.

Information: newmarket.ca/covid19

MARCH BREAK PROGRAMS AT THE LIBRARY
Join the Newmarket Public Library for a wide-range of
activities over March Break (March 15-19) which include:
¢ Clay workshops
* BINGO Games
e Sing-alongs
¢ Art programs and more!

Information and register at: newmarketpl.ca or
call 905-953-4690

NEW LOCATION FOR THE SOUTHLAKE

COVID-19, COLD AND FLU CLINIC

The Southlake COVID-19, Cold and Flu Clinic
previously located at the Recreation Youth Centre
has now moved to 22 Prospect Street. This clinic
provides in-person care for those with symptoms of
COVD-19, cough, fever, sore throat, runny nose and
other cold and flu symptoms. Book an appointment
and learn more at southlake.ca/covid-19 and click on

'COVID-19, cold and flu clinic”

STAY CONNECTED!

@TownOfNewmarket

FULL S.T.E.A.M. AHEAD! ONLINE PROGRAM
AT THE LIBRARY
This S.T.E.A.M. focused online workshop will accelerate
your child’s learning and to encourage your child’s natural
curiosity towards Science, Technology, Engineering, Art
and Math. Suitable for those aged
6-9 years old. Cost is $10 per child.
® Workshop 1: Raised Salt Painting on Tuesday,
March 8 from 4-5 p.m.
® Workshop 2: Potential Energy, Making a spinning
card on Tuesday, March 22 from 4-5 p.m.
Information and to register: newmarketpl.ca or call
905-953-5105.

TAKE EXTRA CAUTION AROUND STREAMS,

RIVERS AND STORMWATER PONDS

Take caution around local bodies of water such

as Fairy Lake, the Holland River and storm water ponds.
Use extreme caution and advise your children not to
skate, fish, swim or toboggan in these areas.
Stormwater ponds may look safe but water flow

and levels can fluctuate quickly without warning.
Please do not skate on stormwater ponds.

TAKE EXTRA CAUTION WHEN WALKING ALONG
SIDEWALKS AND TRAILS

With temperatures fluctuating, it is common for snow
melt on sidewalks and trails to become icy and slippery.
Please take extra caution when walking/travelling along
the sidewalks and trails. Newmarket's crews will continue
to monitor the weather and perform winter maintenance
as required. Learn more about our snow clearing
procedures at newmarket.ca/snowfaq

2021 ANNUAL WATER QUALITY REPORT

NOW ONLINE!

The 2021 Annual Water Quality Report is now online.
This report contains information necessary to satisfy

the annual reporting requirements stipulated within the
Ontario Safe Drinking Water Act, 2002 and its associated
regulations. If you have any additional questions please
email info@newmarket.ca or call 905-895-5193.

Information: newmarket.ca/waterqualityreport

®

PERSONAL WELLNESS ESTABLISHMENT

BUSINESS LICENCE APPLICATIONS ARE OPEN
Following an extensive by-law review process, the Town
has created a new class of business in Newmarket called
Personal Wellness Establishment. This is a business
offering alternative massage (e.g. Shiatsu, osteopathy),
not governed by the college of Registered Massage
Therapists (RMT). Business applications are now open.
To learn more about the by-law process or apply for a
license, go to: heynewmarket.ca/pwe

Register
for Spring
Programs!

Registration is now
open for residents
See the guide at
newmarket.ca/activityguide

WINTER PARKING
ESTRIGTIONS

Vehicles that are parked on Town
streets November 1 until April 15,
2022 between 2 a.m. and 6 a.m.
will be subject to a fine.

newmarket.ca/parking

QUESTIONS?

905-895-5193 | info@newmarket.ca | newmarket.ca
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